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WEEKLY MEETING

The meeting #1780, was called to order
by the President on 21 Feb, at 07.35 pm
at the Hotel Horizon. A total of 18
Rotarians attended.

Rtn B S Venugopal spoke out the Rotary
Invocation.

Club President Capt PRK Kartha
welcomed all.

He mentioned the forthcoming DG's
visit and also reminded members
regarding the second half-yearly dues.

He congratulated Rtn Flt Lt Shibu
Varghese on becoming a member of
ESRAG.

The secretary read out the minutes of
meeting # 1778.
The president requested Rtn Dr John
Panicker to speak on the subject 'Do we
sleep well enough? '

The speaker gave an illuminating talk
on various aspects of normal sleep,
factors contributing, and steps to be
adopted for sound sleep.

The talk was appreciated by all. An
energetic discussion on sleep followed.
 
AG RTN Dr Renjit Suseelan gave a bird's
eye view of the Dist. Conference on 08-
09 Feb at Kochi. He also touched upon
how Ente Kanmani contributions would
be handed over during the DG Visit on
07 March. He also mentioned that all
Major Donors, MPHF, and PHF Rotarians
of the club would be felicitated during
DG Visit.



BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES (FEBRUARY)

Rtn Dr Sudeep S - 03 Feb

Rtn BS Venugopal - 24 Feb

BIRTHDAYS

ANNIVERSARIES

Rtn  Kuruvila Kurien - 04 Feb

Rtn BS Venugopal - 06 Feb

Rtn Adv Stanley John - 06 Feb

Rtn Dr K L Jayakumar - 09 Feb

Rtn Ravindra Kumar - 12 Feb



HUMOUR

Bulletin conceived and edited by Rtn. Flt Lt Shibu Varghese. Contributions and
suggestions can be sent to shibu jvc@gmail.com or WhatsApp 9495088044.


